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ADHERING TO PROVISIONS OF ANNEX 7 TO APPENDIX S30/S30A DURING REPLANNING OF REGIONS 1 AND 3 BSS PLAN



WP 4A concurs with IRG conclusions listed in IRG99�3/9�E that, during the replanning studies, the orbital position limitations of Annex 7 shall be observed. In particular, no BSS assignments serving Region 1 should be located to the west of 37 degrees W.L., and, within the Annex 7 restricted portion of the arc, (37 degrees W.L. to 10 degrees E.L.), all assignments must use positions at, or at most, one degree to the east of existing positions in the WRC�97 Plan.

However, WP 4A considers that these constraints may be relaxed if, and only if, technical studies are performed that demonstrate that, under the relaxed constraints, compatibility with the Region 2 Plan and with services having allocations in the planned bands in all 3 Regions, is achieved.

WP 4A also received a liaison statement from the GTE (Doc. 4A/230) calling for various studies concerning sharing criteria for inter-service compatibility analysis and inter-satellite separation between BSS & FSS satellites in the frequency band 17.7 - 18.1 GHz.  In the absence of contributions from Administrations relating to these subjects WP 4A is not in a position to prepare a response to this liaison statement.
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